
Millwood School’s Fun Fair: 

Silent Auction Items Needed for Classroom Baskets 
 

 

Millwood’s Fun Fair will be held on Saturday, May 3
rd

.   One of the highlights of this school fund-

raiser is the Silent Auction.  We are currently collecting items, which will be compiled into gift 

baskets and auctioned off. 

 

Each classroom has been assigned a specific theme for the gift baskets.  A letter which outlined the 

class’s theme/ideas for donations was sent home with your child.  We also need baskets (new or 

gently used), in which to package the items.   

 

All donations of brand new items are greatly appreciated & will raise money for special 

events/learning resources at your child’s school.  

 

Please bring your theme related donation to your child’s classroom by Friday, April 25
th

. 

If you have questions, please contact either Susan Steele (ssteele001@sympatico.ca), or  

Karen Krawczyk (krawczyk123@hotmail.com).   

Thank you for your support! 
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